
The Salisbury, Vermont hatchery is too important of a rescource to close down right now. Trout 
fishing generates revenue for the state through liscence fees, tackle sales, and trout tourism, 
and it provides a way for Vermonters of all ages to engage in conservation and fishing. For it to 
take a hit now would be to damage a Vermont natural rescource and revenue generator at a 
time when the state needs to preserve these things. Maintaining as many local hatcheries as we 
should be a matter of pride for Vermont.  
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